From: Planning South [] 
Sent: 16 February 2017 13:48
To: Planning
Subject: Bicester Hotel Golf And Spa 17/00185/F

Thank you for consulting Sport England.

 

The proposed development is not considered to fall either within our statutory remit (Statutory Instrument 2015/595), or non-statutory remit (National Planning Policy Guidance Par. 003 Ref. ID: 37-003-20140306) upon which we would wish to comment, therefore Sport England has not provided a detailed response.  

 

General guidance and advice can however be found on our website:

http://sportengland.org/facilities-planning/planning-for-sport/development-management/planning-applications/ 

 

If the proposal involves the loss of any sports facility then full consideration should be given to whether the proposal meets Par. 74 of National Planning Policy Framework, is in accordance with local policies to protect social infrastructure and any approved Playing Pitch Strategy or Built Sports Facility Strategy that the local authority has in place.

 

If the proposal involves the provision of a new sports facility, then consideration should be given to the recommendations and priorities set out in any approved Playing Pitch Strategy or Built Sports Facility Strategy that the local authority may have in place.  In addition, such facilities, to ensure they are fit for purpose, should be designed in accordance with Sport England, or the relevant National Governing Body, design guidance notes: 

http://sportengland.org/facilities-planning/tools-guidance/design-and-cost-guidance/ 

 

If the proposal involves the provision of additional housing (<300 units) then, if existing sports facilities do not have the capacity to absorb that additional demand, new sports facilities should be secured and delivered in accordance with any approved local policy for social infrastructure, local standards and/or priorities set out in any Playing Pitch Strategy or Built Sports Facility Strategy that the local authority has in place.

 

Please note: this response relates to Sport England’s planning function only.  It is not associated with our funding role or any grant application/award that may relate to the site.
 
Yours sincerely,

 
 
Planning Administration Team
